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ISLAMABAD: Pakistan Tehreek
e Insaf (PTI)’s Leader Murad
Saeed Wednesday approached
the Islamabad High Court
(IHC) against alleged
harassment by the police.
The petitioner adopted the
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stance ...

Murad Saeed approaches IHC
to avoid arrest
This is how the candidate
responded. NAME: Saeed
Malik. OCCUPATION: Self-
employed
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(financial/commercial
consultant). ADDRESS: 7826
Charnwood Ave., Niagara
Falls. I believe in Canadian
values of ...

Meet Saeed Malik, Niagara
Falls city councillor
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candidate
While talking about Humayun
Saeed, he said “forget about
him” as he was of the view
that the celebrated actor
possessed no acting skills.
In the interview, the
veteran actor was asked to
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rate ...

Veteran artist believes
Humayun Saeed has no talent,
calls otherwise believers
fools
Saeed Ur Rahman, the
Banarasi masterweaver who
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works with weavers across
800 looms, quotes lines from
a Majrooh Sultanpuri poem
when asked how he and his
family grew from strength to
strength and ...

Rangkat to Hawa Mahal, the
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story of unique Banarasi
saris
Actor and musician Farhan
Saeed has been making all
the right moves these days –
from playing the leading man
in the trending and top
rated dramas ‘Mere Humsafar’
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and ‘Badshah Begum’ to ...

Farhan Saeed unveils the
first look of ‘Kadi Kadi’ on
his birthday
Doing that and much more in
the deep ocean called
entrepreneurship is a self-
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made man named Saeed Jacob,
aka Sah. Saeed Jacob, over
the years, understood how
essential it was for people
to not ...

Emerging as one of the most
sought-after business
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personalities, make way for
Saeed Jacob, aka Sah.
Subscribe to our newsletter
and stay updated on the
latest developments and
special offers!

Topic : Ali Saeed Juma
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personalised ...

Saeed Bin Suroor
That is the third drought
facing Somalia in a decade.
UNICEF Somalia
Representative Wafaa Saeed
says repercussions from the
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current drought will be
disastrous if international
support is not ...

Looming Somalia Famine
Putting Millions of Lives at
Risk
ISLAMABAD: Former federal
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ministers Fawad Chaudhry and
Murad Saeed have approached
the Islamabad High Court
(IHC) to seek protection
against the alleged
harassment by the federal
government.
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PTI leaders Fawad Chaudhry,
Murad Saeed approach court
against alleged govt
harassment
In a bid to save historical
cities -- Sehwan and Bhan
Saeedabad – a cut has been
made near Karampur village
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to release the gushing flood
water into the Indus River.
The irrigation department's
...

Another cut made to save
Sehwan, Bhan Saeed from
flood water
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EXCLUSIVE: Saeed Crumpler is
getting into business with
Sony Pictures Television.
The rapper-turned-
screenwriter has signed a
multi-year overall deal to
develop new projects for the
studio.
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Rapper-Turned-Screenwriter
Saeed Crumpler Inks Overall
Deal With Sony Pictures
Television
Quebec writer Kevin Lambert
and Toronto author Saeed
Teebi are two of the
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finalists for the 2022
Atwood Gibson Writers' Trust
Prize for Fiction. The
$60,000 award recognizes the
best novel or ...

Kevin Lambert & Saeed Teebi
among five finalists for
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$60K Atwood Gibson Prize for
Canada's top fiction
The Islamabad High Court
(IHC) on Friday extended the
pre-arrest bail of former
federal ministers Sheikh
Rasheed Ahmed and Murad
Saeed till September 27, in
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a case registered against
them on ...

Copyright code : 
5af5f059bcdac446ed4ee788067b
8616

Copyright : spenden.medair.org

Page 36/36

https://spenden.medair.org/5af5f059bcdac446ed4ee788067b8616.html
https://spenden.medair.org/5af5f059bcdac446ed4ee788067b8616.html
http://spenden.medair.org

